
iFoster, along with iFoster's TAY AmeriCorps members, will be hosting a foster youth event on Friday, November 

22nd from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., location TBD. The Game of TAY will be an immersive and interactive resource 

event that will educate and connect L.A. County's current and former foster youth, ages 16 to 26, with the resources 

they need to succeed. 

 

This event will also launch the iFoster & Boost Mobile Phones for Foster Youth Program, providing every eligible 

foster youth participant with a free smartphone with unlimited voice, text/data service. Youth wishing to receive their 

free smartphone must complete a Phones for Foster Youth application and return it to iFoster by Friday, November 

8, 2019. Have questions about the program? Visit our FAQ page. 

  

To sign up for the event or if you have any questions, please email gameoftay@ifoster.org, or call / text 

213.608.5283.
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